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                           FRIDAY 1ST July 2016       3:30 PM – 5:00 PM              

 
Dear Parents and Carers,                       06 June 2016 
 
The Summer Fair is fast approaching and for it to be a success we need your support! 
 
We rely on your generosity for donations such as tombola items, and prizes for our stalls and cakes.    
In support of the Summer Fair – All children can come to school in their own clothes. In order to take 
part each child must bring in an item for our tombola stall e.g. bottles, toiletries, food, biscuits, 
unwanted gifts etc.  Please do not send money in with your child – Save it for spending at the fair!   
 

               
 
In other preparations for the Summer Fair.....  
        
Any adults who would like to buy a table for £6 and sell their crafts at the fair please book and pay for 
your table at the school office reception.  
 
If any parent or Carer works for an organisation that would be happy to donate anything for a stall or 
raffle prize or willing to help at the fair please let us know.  
 
Cake stall offerings will be requested nearer the time. 
 
FOR MORE INFO PLEASE CONTACT   MRS JO MAILLET (INCLUSION COORDINATOR) 
 

            ....................... Summer Fair Reply Slip   ...................................  

 
                 I would like to book a craft table, I understand no electrical items  
           or counterfeit goods.  I enclose £6 

         Please tick if you would like to help at the Fair and we will contact you.     

 

Name:                                                                                         Tel No:  
 

Child’s Name:                                                                                                             Year:            
 
 

  NON-UNIFORM DAY (NO FOOTBALL KITS PLEASE)  Friday 10th June                                                                        


